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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 8:45 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 164 Congress Assessment

 
 

 

 

Katie Burger 

Executive Assistant 

Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651‐266‐8567 

F: 651‐266‐8574 

kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

 
 
From: Adam Widder <awidder23@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 5:35 PM 
To: CouncilHearing (CI‐StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 164 Congress Assessment 
 

Hello Council, 
 
We are Alanna and Adam Widder, owners of 164 Congress St W, St Paul, MN 55107. We are emailing in 
regards to assessment number 200102 file, CG2001A3. Please accept this email as a written statement. 
 
When we received this notice, we contacted title company. We purchased this home January 10, 2020. Per our 
Purchase agreement, the previous owner is responsible for paying this assessment. We are waiting on 
payment from him or information from the title company on the matter. So far both title companies are 
handling the matter. We are requesting an additional 6 months from the date of hearing in order for us to 
remedy this with the previous owner. Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alanna and Adam Widder 


